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Shastri Indo-Canadian Institute coming to the UofG

Date Location
Friday November 4, 2016 12:00pm to 1:00pm UC 442

Description

Dr. Girish Shah, VP of the Shastri Indo-Canadian Institute (SICI), and Mahmuda Aldeen, SICI
Program and Member Relations Officer, will be visiting the University of Guelph campus on
November 4, 2016. The purpose of this visit is to introduce SICI and its mandate, and share
with our faculty and students information about current SICI programs, and upcoming
opportunities. Due to limited space, interested faculty and students should RSVP to Erin Gillan,
Office of the VP Research, at egillan@uoguelph.ca.
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